
 

 
 

Tantitha Park playground upgrade newsletter
 

February 2024 

Project 

Bundaberg Regional Council will be installing a new playground in Tantitha Park located at 34 
Currawong Road, Gooburrum. This upgrade will replace aging equipment and provide new play 
facilities to support the recreational needs of the community. This project is funded under 
Bundaberg Regional Council’s Capital Works Program 2023 – 2024. 

Upgrades 

The playground upgrade will include a 4-metre double swing, a 3.2 metre track ride and a 
treehouse play unit.  The track ride allows users to glide back and forth while holding onto a handle 
suspended along an overhead rail and the treehouse play unit includes two slides, access stairs 
and climbing options. The new playground will be re-located within the boundaries of the park to 
take advantage of the natural shade provided by surrounding trees. The equipment will not be 
placed underneath trees. Please note that playgrounds removed from Council parks cannot be sold 
or donated to the community as they no longer meet current Australian standards. 

Shelter 

The existing shelter will be removed to allow for the installation of the new playground, once the 
new playground has been installed a new shelter will be added. This work will be completed by 30 
June 2024. 

Timeline 

 

Contacts 

Monday 4 March 2024  By 31 March 2024 By 30 June 2024 

Existing playground and shelter 
to be removed.  
 

New playground installed, 
weather and unforeseen delays 
permitting. 

New shelter installed, weather 
and unforeseen delays 
permitting. 

Project contact: Carla Colasimone, Operational Supervisor Parks Projects & Planning  
Phone: 1300 883 699 | Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
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